
 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

We had a lovely morning outside together on 

Wednesday morning exploring the outdoors.  We 

had great fun playing hide and seek, taking turns 

to count on our fingers up to 5 before finding 

where someone was hiding!   

  

  

Preschool have had a fabulous first week back in Little Chestnuts - well done! 

If your child has done anything that you are especially proud of, it would be lovely if you could write it on 

a star and we will share it together in preschool.  

 

 

 

Welly Wednesday 

What have we been up to this week? 

Songs and Rhymes Preschool have loved singing ‘1,2,3,4,5 Once I caught a fish 

alive’ together this week.  There is a super version, which 

also features a crab and an eel in the rhyme, on the BBC 

website which you may enjoy sharing together at home.  

We have had a lovely first week together in Little Chestnuts.  It was 

very exciting to spot how Preschool has changed over the summer! 

Preschool have really enjoyed exploring and discovering in and around 

our indoor and outdoor environment … using the sand to fill and empty 

different sized containers, singing, dressing up, painting, playing with 

the doll’s house as well as pretending to make a cup of tea in our role 

play house!  We have really enjoyed sharing the story ‘Goldilocks’ 

together; there was lots of lovely chatting about the different sizes of 

the 3 Bears.  

 

 

 

We have really enjoyed listening 

to different animal noises this 

week.  It was great fun 

identifying which animal was 

making the noise! 
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